LCOHC Contact Person For Campouts and Day Rides Guidelines for 2016

- * Contact the e-mail person 1 week before trip with all your contact information, address to campground with any detailed directions they should be aware of.
- * Talk at the meeting before the trip to make new members aware of what to expect and any rules of do's and do not's.
- * Check in with the park ahead of time, make sure there are no issues with trails, parking or events being held that would be an issue. Please keep yourself well informed so that you can be a resource for whoever calls you.
- * When on the trip, make sure everyone has what they need, new people have someone to go out with so we can show them the ropes. Make sure everyone is aware that it is not mandatory to make anything for Pot Luck, if you're late coming back, it's O.K., please just come by, have something to eat and get to know one another. There's always plenty of food.
- * Put together an overview of the trip to e-mail to the person who takes care of the Corral (with pictures if you like). This way all the other Counties know how much fun we have had.
- * Plan on overviewing the campout or ride at the next meeting so everyone knows what they missed.